State of South Cavolina
Office of the Gobernor

Nikk1 R. HaLEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLuMBIA 29201

June 1, 2016

Mr. Robert Bruce Forsyth
3 Upper Ridge Way
Travelers Rest, South Carolina 29690

Dear Mr. Forsyth,

[ hope your recent Honor Flight to Washington, DC, and the World War Il Memorial was a
rewarding experience for you. When it comnes to recognition and gratitude, there is no group
more deserving than our Veterans.

On behalf of the people of South Carolina, I would like to thank you for your service to our
country as a member of the Armed Forces. By choosing a life of honor, duty, and sacrifice, you
set a wonderful example for all of us, and you continue to inspire young men and women
through your choice of service above self.

Michael and I thank you for defending the freedoms we hold so dear. We hope you had a
wonderful trip that surpassed your expectations. God bless. :




